Eric Trast

From: Peter Malsed < peter.malsed@mnhs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 10:33 AM

To: Eric Trast

Subject: Forest History Trail System

Hi Eric, thanks for talking with me the other day about the Forest History trail system 's future given that an apartment building is going to be built on land where the trail system exists. It is our expectation that when the building is complete the trail remains accessible through that land as that area connects the sylvan point access with the rest of the trail system. If you know specifically where the buildings are to be built, could you share that with me? If the trail and the locations of the buildings overlap, I am hoping there is space to simply reroute the trail to keep the system intact.

Thank You

Pete Malsed Forest History Center Site Manager II (218) 328-8518